



Hornsey Road, Holloway, London N7 6DU Telephone: 020 7607 2575, Fax 020 7609 8147

Website: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk Email: admin@pakeman.islington.sch.uk

4th June 2019/179

Dear Parents/Carers

This week

We hope you had a great week off for half term. SHINE returns this **Saturday 8th June, 9:30-2:30pm** and we look forward to seeing you all for some exciting and fun lessons. We will continue 'The Young Apprentice' theme during the afternoon session.

Term dates

You will find the dates for this term below, together with some of the events that will be happening:

8th June 15th June - **Parents Coffee Morning 9:30- 10:00** 22rd June 29th June - **Market/Party** 6th July - **EOY Trip**

Contact details

Please ensure we have your correct contact details. This includes current telephone numbers and home address, as well as an email address to ensure you receive the newsletter each week. If any of the above details have changed please inform us on Saturday, or you can call or email the SHINE team.

Reminder

If your child is unable to attend a session please ring the SHINE team on **020 7607 2575** or email eunicebshine@gmail.com

We look forward to seeing you all on Saturday.

Kind Regards
Eunice Burlingham
Shine Project Manager

Headteacher: Lynne Gavin NPQH, MA, B.Ed (Hons)























